
 
 
CBAI URGES U.S. HOUSE VOTE ON SAFE BANKING ACT OF 
2019 
 

CBAI joined with ICBA state banking association affiliates in a letter to U.S. House leadership urging a 
floor vote on the Secure and Fair Enforcement Banking Act of 2019 (H.R. 1595), which creates a safe 
harbor for financial institutions that serve cannabis-related businesses in states where cannabis is 
legal. Read Letter »   

CBAI reinforced this message by urging all Illinois U.S. House members to contact their leaders to 
support a floor vote on this important legislation as soon as possible. 
 

https://www.icba.org/docs/default-source/default-document-library/safe-banking-act-state-sign-in-letter.pdf?sfvrsn=29c15317_0

